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MPN ENSEMBLES 
ARE BACK

INSTRUMENT
PURCHASE

We are delighted that our ensembles are
back rehearsing 'in person' again.  It's a
great opportunity for students to play
with other talented musicians from across
the County and further their musical
abilities. Visit our website for more info
and please share the link with anyone
who may be interested in joining. 

FINANCIAL
ASSISTANCE

There is still time to apply for financial
assitance for school based lessons and
ensemble membership.  Through the Cultural
Recovery Fund, we are offering financial
assistance to families who have been affected
by Covid-19.  Click here to apply.  The
funding closes on the 30th December.  

Thinking of buying your child an
instrument for Christmas?  By doing this
purchase through Music Partnership North
you don't pay any VAT .  Just have a look
around and decide which instrument you
want to purchase, complete the purchase
form with us and we organise the purchase
and delivery.  Click here for full details

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Whats-on-in-the-Music-Partnership.aspx
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3D3qkTu5CC8EKpgNw73-cPQLcgdXGyZRJKiTTO-SilROpUNjY4OUlUWVA3VjdENTZTTFpCUVRSUkxFRi4u&data=04%7C01%7CFiona.Johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C562e67be005848c3656e08d90eff1476%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C637557310977785041%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FC%2B0GN%2BbbnxBdAWfMl4Eu0bMjgJurenwJ03CQCuUArg%3D&reserved=0
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Child-Families/Music%20partnership%20North/NEW-assisted-purchase-scheme-form.pdf


Did you know that a discount of £30 per
term is available to students having music
lessons with a Music Partnership North tutor
as part of a GCSE, BTech or A-level course?
For more information email
Lesley.Scott@northumberland.gov.uk

Does your child like to act and sing? Do they
want to earn UCAS points while doing
something they love?  MPN are starting to
offer weekly musical theatre lessons in schools
across the region.   They learn how to perform
songs from a range of musicals, developing a
deeper understanding of the music and how to
communicate this with their audience. Email
mpn@northumberland.gov.uk for more
information.

TRY SOMETHING NEW

FINANCIAL SUPPORT
FOR GCSE MUSIC

Through funding received from the Community
Foundation, MPN are once again running the
very popular FREE online folk workshops. 
 Your child just needs to have been playing for
1 year and have an an interest in folk music. 
 For more info email:
Rachel.Robbins@northumberland.gov.uk

ONLINE FOLK GROUP

music partnership north                                  twitter

Merry Christmas from everyone at Music Partnership North

https://www.youtube.com/c/musicpartnershipnorth
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=music%20partnership%20north
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=music%20partnership%20north
https://twitter.com/mpnehub?lang=en

